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February 14, 2014

Overview

The request for proposal is to acquire a telecommunications system that will replace the current NEC,
Sphericall infrastructure and is capable of meeting anticipated growth. Columbia Public Schools requires
a system that provides Unified Communications capabilities, role based administration, single number
reach, ease of use, scalability and reliable maintenance. Ultimately, Columbia Public Schools intends to
leverage modern technology to improve the overall telephony environment and experience. This upgrade
will include many features that are currently not available including mobility, cell phone twinning,
video/audio conferencing and active directory integration.
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JMA, Overland Park, KS



